
 ApplyTexas Deployment Updates
 

Dear ApplyTexas Partners, 

 

We are pleased to inform you the recent updates to ApplyTexas have been

successfully deployed. These enhancements, aimed at improving both functionality

and user experience, were effectively implemented during our scheduled

maintenance window. 

 

Deployment Success Highlights: 
 

All Portals: 

Login screen enhancements:
We have updated the language for multi-factor authentication and code

verification screens to improve usability. 

Applicant Portal Enhancements: 

Core questions:
Updates have been made to the core questions section to address

issues in completing parent and guardian information reported by some

applicants. 

Numeric field validations:



We have implemented validations in the Texas residency, volunteer

activities, employment, and language sections to prevent the entry of

preceding zeros in numeric fields. 

EDI Updates: 

Addressing missing elements:
We have addressed instances of missing elements that were reported in

the EDI file, ensuring data completeness and accuracy. 

 

As a reminder, for ongoing support and updates, please visit the Redesigned

ApplyTexas - Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board site. 

 

Sincerely, 

The ApplyTexas Team 

 

Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board, 1801 Congress Ave, Suite 12.200, Austin, Texas
78701, United States
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